
Family Participation Program

families

Dealing with child 
protection can be hard... 
That’s where we can help

If you live in the Brisbane and Logan regions our  
Family Participation Program (FPP) can help our mob. 

Your voice, your choice … our FPP supports Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander kids and their families to have 
a voice and be heard.

Talk with someone who understands...
Our professional staff have had specialist training  
and are ready to support your family.

	 family-led decision-making processes

	�providing an Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander 
convener to support your family through meetings 
with Child Safety

	� providing safe and culturally appropriate meetings

	� engaging with the Department of Child Safety

	�information on services and programs  
to help and support your family.

Our team can help you with:



How do I access the service? 
Our FPP is designed for parents/caregivers and  
your kids and available to families in the Brisbane  
and Logan regions.

You will need to contact your child safety officer  
who will refer you to our service.

You can also self-refer to the program using the referral 
form found on our website.

Is there a cost?
No. This service is free.

Want to know more? Get in touch!
Brisbane 
10 Hall Street  
Chermside QLD 4032 
3240 8900 (ext 1)

Bullang Bujerum Centre
Logan City Centre
Shop 75B, Cnr Kingston & Wembley Rds
Logan Central QLD 4114
3240 8900

or email us at:

FPPLogan@atsichsbrisbane.org.au OR  
FPPBrisbane2@atsichsbrisbane.org.au 

atsichsbrisbane.org.au
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